
 

 

 
3500 SW Fairlawn Road, Suite 200, Topeka, KS  66614; Phone:  785.354.9953  Fax:  785.354.1801 

 
 
 
March 14, 2017 
 
 
Dear Senate Commerce Committee Chair and Committee Members: 

  

On behalf of (insert your company) and our employees I would like to encourage you to VOTE 
YES on Senate Bill 212. 

 Senate Bill 212 would provide the opportunity for the State of Kansas to become the 27th State 
in the U.S. to make application and once approved have “local control” of the 
enforcement/management of the Federal OSHA regulations.  This State OSHA Plan would allow 
for the public and private sectors to work together in partnership to collaborate on JOB-SITE 
safety and develop enhancements to the improvement of JOB-SITE safety for all Kansans. 

Please VOTE YES today on Senate Bill 212. 

Thank you for your time and consideration on this matter and thank you for your leadership to 
the citizens of Kansas. 

  

Sincerely, 
   
 
 
Michael Hafling, P.E. 
President  
CAS Constructors, LLC  
 
 


